Sample Get Out the Vote Email Message from CEO

We’re just a few months away from the next session of the Texas Legislature, as well as the swearing in of a new Congress and a new president. But first, of course, there’s a pivotal election this November – and perhaps no sector will be more affected by the results of this year’s elections than health care. The people that we the voters pick to represent us will drive health care policy at the state and national levels for the next several years. 

With this in mind, I’m hoping you will cast a ballot either during early voting from Oct. 21-Nov. 1, or on Election Day: Tuesday, Nov. 5.

The candidates we elect to represent Texas – both in Austin and in Washington, D.C. – will end up casting deeply impactful votes on a range of issues affecting our hospital: financial stability for facilities all over our state, workforce challenges, funding for Texas’ behavioral health needs and so much more. The decisions they will make on health care won’t merely be consequential until the next election; they can reverberate for years to come.

To get ready to vote, you can visit VoteTexas.gov to find the location of your Election Day polling place, the required identification and answers to frequently asked questions. Before you make it to the polls, educate yourself on the candidates and where they stand on health care matters.

Make your voice heard! Vote for our hospital, for our community and for our patients. 



